

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA CALIFORNIA

PLANNING COMMISSION

COUNTY ENGINEERING BUILDING 123 E. ANAPAMU ST. SANTA BARBARA, CALIF. 93101-2058 PHONE: (805) 568-2000 FAX: (805) 568-2030

TO THE HONORABLE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA, CALIFORNIA

PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING OF FEBRUARY 6, 2008

RE: 2008-2009 Annual Work Program for Land Use Planning Projects and Policy Initiatives

Hearing on the request of the Office of Long Range Planning that the Planning Commission receive and review the 2008-2009 Annual Work Program and Mid-Year Report for Land Use Planning Projects and Policy Initiatives and direct staff to forward any comments to the Board of Supervisors.

Dear Honorable Members of the Board of Supervisors:

At the Planning Commission hearing of February 6, 2008, Commissioner Cooney moved, seconded by Commissioner Blough and carried by a vote of 5-0 to recommend that the Board of Supervisors:

- 1. Receive and file the 2008-2009 Annual Work Program and Mid-Year Report for Land Use Planning Projects and Policy Initiatives;
- 2. Direct Agricultural Planning to work on the Agricultural Buffers Policy; and
- 3. Direct the Office of Long Range Planning to work on potential new projects 1, 7 and 11 listed in Table 2 of the 2008-2009 Annual Work Program to the extent funding is available.

Sincerely,

Dianne M. Black

Secretary Planning Commission

anne M. Black

cc: Planning Commission File
Records Management
John Baker, Director, Planning and Development
Dianne M. Black, Director Development Review
David Allen, Deputy County Counsel
John McInnes, Director, Long Range Planning
Joy Hufschmid, Deputy Director, Long Range Planning

DMB/jao